
 

Feedback - Steering Committee Plan for festive season 
 

After a hectic year, the Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) and Steering Committees should be 

complimented for the efforts in curbing the spread of the COVID-19 virus. The current efforts are 

centered on communication efforts to all levels of communities, which should continue throughout the 

festive season 

 

A contentious concern, however, is the ignorance of the public towards adhering to basic 

requirements of COVID-19, especially mask wearing and social distancing. Infections may be easily 

spread during family/public visits in this period. A proactive plan is needed for the return to work in 

January 2021. 

 

The following Communication agents will be available throughout the festive period: 

 

• Office of Director-General (DG), 

• Information Communication Technology (ICT),  

• Communication Directorate (COMMS), and 

• Government Communication Information Services (GCIS) 

 

Any communication circulated must be ratified by the DG. COMMS and ICT will be responsible for 

publication. The latter will assist in arranging for external bulk circulation through GCIS, including 

information from the Presidency and the Ministry. The envisaged detailed communication plan will be 

circulated from 15 December 2020 to 15 January 2021. The Acting Chief Director: Corporate Services 

has committed to issue important COVID-19 information.  

 

Members agreed, as proposed by the PSA, that there is a need for all Committee members to be on 

standby during this period for any eventualities and possible convening of urgent meetings, should a 

need arise. 
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